State of Florida
-M-E-M-0-R-A-N-D-U-M-

Public Serbice Commission

DATE: July 2, 2001
TO: Blanca S. Bayd, Director, Division of Records and Reporting

FROM: Kim Logue, Division of Competitive Service
Kimberly Pefia, Division of Legal Services ;

RE: Close Docket Request for 010835-TP

On June 12, 2001, BellSouth Telecommunications, Inc. filed with this Commission a request
for approval of an interconnection, unbundling, resale and collocation agreement with Z-Tel
Communications, Inc. By letter dated June 19, 2001, BellSouth Telecommunications, Inc. requested
to withdraw this agreement in its entirety because BellSouth filed a duplicate of this agreement on
January 12, 2001, later approved by Order No. PSC-01-0579-FOF-TP.

Therefore, since the Commission does not need to take any action in this matter, pursuant
to Section 2.07.C.5(d) of the Admin's&trative Procedures Manual, staff requests that this amendment
be withdrawn and the dogket closed.
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